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Dear Name,

The employees of St. Louis Children’s Hospital know better than anyone that kids love playtime. 
After all, playing is what children do best! As health care professionals, we strive each day to provide 
the kind of care that will get kids back on their feet so they can do just that.

On Friday, April 7, we will kick off the Time To Play campaign—a special hospital-
wide project that will put smiles on the faces of some of our patients’ favorite visitors…
their brothers and sisters. This effort is the employees’ part of the overall 
$125 million Care and Cures campaign.

To celebrate the kickoff, you are welcome to dress down on April 7. You’re even welcome to wear 
blue jeans. Watch for people handing out fun gifts during shift changes!

Get ready to learn how you can participate in Time to Play and help fund a new Sibling Playroom.  
Look for us or a member of the St. Louis Children’s Hospital Foundation at your departmental staff 
meeting in April or May to tell you more about this exciting effort.

See you soon!

Johanna Schloemann Dwayne Ingram
Time to Play Co-Chair Time to Play Co-Chair


